Blaine Soil Conservation District
Board of Supervisors Meeting
July 20th 2022 @ 7:00pm
BSCD Office, Carey, ID

Present were: Chris Johnson;  Chairman, Bob Simpson; Vice Chair, Nicholas Purdy, Supervisor,  Jesse Fulmer; NRCS,  Kelsey Barg, Administrative Assistant, Carolyn Firth; Commission.
Chairman called the meeting to order @ 7: 00 p.m.
Minutes
· The minutes from the previous meeting were reviewed. Bob motioned to approve the minutes as presented, Nicholas seconded the motion, all were in favor, motioned was carried.
Administrative Assistant Report
· [bookmark: _Hlk96067655]Kelsey gave the financial report.  Bob moved to approve the financial and task reports as presented, Nicholas seconded the motion, all were in favor and the motion was carried. 
Office Business (action items):
· Kelsey asked for some help and ideas for planning the workshop. She will reach out to Amy and Kathy. Nicholas offered his farming projects as an option for the workshop. Kelsey will set up a meeting asap to get the plans going and to put on a workshop. 
· LWG is moving in a great direction. The meeting had technical difficulties so those that attended virtually struggled to hear the meeting.
· Kelsey discussed the match report and will send out a final copy to the board members for approval in the coming week.
Commission:
· Carolynn discussed the Steve Bennard crep project it may not follow through but BSCD Member Bob Simpson signed the contract in case it starts back up again. WQPA has been successful, if there is ever a project that comes to BSCD contact Carolyn and she will help with the project. 
NRCS: 
· Jessie discussed the new hire  for the Blaine NRCS rep. she will be starting soon. Kelsey mentioned that Blaine Soil would be interested in adding more funding for this position in the office. It is a very positive outreach and has helped get people in the door. Jesse stated that they have got the “ok” to start attending in person meetings again. 

Adjourn
1. Bob made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:10 p.m., Nicholas seconded the motion, all were in favor and the motion was carried. Next meeting  August 17th  2022 at 7pm

